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1 Halton Hills Drive, Halton Hills, L7G 5G2 | 905-873-2600 | 1-877-712-2205 | haltonhills.ca

Notice of Statutory Public Meeting - Ward 2

Concerning an Application for an Amendment to the
Town of Halton Hills Zoning By-law

Municipal Address: 0 Steeles Avenue & 8154, 8170, 8178 and 8192 Eighth Line (Premier Gateway)
File No.: D14ZBA21.012.

Monday, November 15, 2021 at 6 p.m. via Zoom virtual meeting

To join the virtual meeting, use one of the following methods and a staff member
will admit you once the item is being discussed:

- Enter Zoom ID 896 6841 1224 in the Zoom app
- Call 647-374-4685

Town of Halton Hills Council will conduct a Public Meeting to examine and discuss the proposed application for an
amendment to the Town of Halton Hills Zoning By-law - seeking permission to allow for the development of three
industrial warehouses.

Please note: the Council Meeting will commence at 6 p.m. but there may be other preceding items which could impact
the 6 p.m. start time for this Public Meeting. Please consult the Council agenda available online the Friday before the
Monday meeting.

Legal Notices Required Under the Planning Act:
1. If a person or public body would otherwise have an ability to appeal the decision of Town of Halton Hills Council

to the Ontario Land Tribunal but the person or public body does not make oral submissions at a public meeting or
make written submissions to the Town of Halton Hills before the proposed by-law is passed, the person or public
body is not entitled to appeal the decision.

2. If a person or public body does not make oral submissions at a public meeting or make written submissions to
the Town of Halton Hills before the proposed by-law is passed, the person or public body may not be added as a
party to the hearing of an appeal before the Ontario Land Tribunal unless, in the opinion of the Tribunal, there are
reasonable grounds to add the person or public body as a party.

Any written comment/objection submitted to the Town of Halton Hills regarding these applications which are being
processed under the Planning Act, may be made public as part of the application process.

Additional information and material about the proposal can
also be obtained by contacting Greg Macdonald at
905-873-2601, ext. 2979 or via email at
gmacdonald@haltonhills.ca. A copy of the related Staff
Report will be available on Friday, November 5, 2021, on the
Town’s website at calendar.haltonhills.ca/meetings.

Notification:
If you wish to be notified of the decision of the Town of Halton
Hills on the proposed Official Plan Amendment or Zoning
By-law Amendment, you must make a written request to the
Town of Halton Hills Planning & Development Department,
1 Halton Hills Drive, Halton Hills, ON, L7G 5G2.

November is Woman Abuse Prevention
Month.

The annual campaign is a month-long
recognition on the issue of abuse against
women across Ontario. Organizations
around the province, including here in
Halton, will be holding events and showing
their support for addressing the problem.

Here are four things you should know
about Woman Abuse Prevention Month.

1. Statistics tell the tale
According to the Halton Women's Place,

at least half of all women in Canada have
experienced at least one incident of phys-
ical or sexual violence since they have
turned 16, and on average every six days a
woman is murdered by her intimate part-
ner.

2. Purple is the colour of courage
The purple scarf has been used as a

symbol of the bravery it takes for a woman
to leave her abuser. Purple flags will be fly-
ing at all town and city halls across the re-
gion to show support. Police headquarters
will be turning on their purple lights and
everyone is encouraged to wear purple on
Nov. 15.

3. Worldwide recognition for a prob-
lem that crosses borders

Nov. 25 is the International Day for the
Elimination of Violence against Women.
The United Nations reports that all types
of violence against women have increased
since the start of the COVID-19 pandemic.

4. The answer requires community-
wide support

Halton Women's Place has launched its
Lottery of Hope Campaign. By purchasing
tickets, participants can show their sup-
port for the only women's shelter in Halton
and help in preventing and ending vio-
lence against women. As the jackpot
grows, so does the support for women and
children experiencing violence and abuse.

Tickets for the lottery can be purchased
at www.hwp5050.ca until Dec. 14 — with
the final draw happening on Dec. 15 at
noon. There will also be an early bird draw
on Nov. 15.
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rcilliers@metroland.com
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